
 

 

IT MEMO 
 

To  : ALL GAM STAFF  

From  : IT Department  

Date  : 20th October 2022 

REF: 2022/IT/MEMO/0001 

SPAM EMAIL AWARENESS 

Assalamualaikum and Good Day, 

 

Dear All GAMrians, 

 

Please be informed, our IT team have received complaints regarding email spam that has 

been spread. Kindly please be alert for the sender’s email, if it is not from the legit email 

address, do not take any action for the emails received. In addition, if the email contains any 

link such in a box DO NOT CLICK IT. 

 

Therefore, it is advisable to acknowledge the form of spam which is attached within this 

email. One more thing if you are in hesitation about the emails received to your inbox, you 

can immediate contact any of our IT team members. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Best Regards,  

for and on behalf of  

GALAXY AEROSPACE (M) SDN. BHD. 

 

 
Mohammad Fadhli Bin Borhannudin 

IT Controller 

 

  



 

 

IT MEMO 
Attachment Pictures 

 
Legit email from our own domain but contains suspicious link. 

 
Suspicious email address and suspicious email details. 


